
BOM Meeting

Agreed Report

13th October 2022

Principal’s Report

ICT

A new whiteboard will be bought shortly for first and second class

5 new Chrome Books will be added beyond January

Start of Year Mass

Fr. Tarrant was thanked for his start of year mass on Tuesday 11
th

October

Cork Opera House Trip

The Board was informed of the trip which will take place on 15th December

Parents Council

The Board approved a Hallowe’en disco run by the Parents Council on 28th October. Thanks

was expressed to the parents for organising this.

Fire Drill

The Board was informed of a very successful fire drill on the 6th October

Allianz Risk Assessment

The Board was informed that a risk assessor from Allianz will visit our school on the 26th

October.

The Board renewed and ratified the following policies;

• Child-Safeguarding – DLP signs approved for display with updated contact details of

new Principal

• Anti-Bullying

• Assessment Policy

• Healthy-Eating Policy

• Protected Disclosure

• Acceptable Use Policy

• School Uniform

• Critical Incidents


